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Views expressed in this newsletter, unless explicitly stated otherwise, are not necessarily those
of the editor, the association committee or UKMAMS and are the personal views of the
authors. All contributions and correspondence for inclusion in “Team Brief” should be sent
to The Editor, Team Brief, UKMAMS, RAF Lyneham, CHIPPENHAM, Wiltshire, SN15 —
4PZ. E —mail: ukmams.editor@cwcom.net

ASSOCIATION NEWS UPDATE.

[t like me you have had the Millennium up to the neck, the fact that it has arrived, and we can get
on with the rest of life, will be a welcome relief. Having said that it is a new future we look forward
to, that’s official from the CAS after the annual get together with the RAF’s Warrant Officers. Ray
Ralph (attending for UKMAMS) informs us the Air Force of today is not the one we all joined long
ago, funny that has a familiar ring to it. The fact is we are now a more Mobile force than ever and
we can say goodbye to the overseas units like Gan, Masirah etc. Instead the norm now seems to be
a four-month tour at some unusual location shortly after a conflict or similar event. One of our
contributors this month calls them “holidays”, bearing in mind he suffered a 12-month tour in the
Far East when he was an active member of the RAF. Fortunately another of our submissions this

time details an event in Kosovo which brings us right up to date with the world-wide involvement
of our squadron, UKMAMS.

New members since the last edition include:

950. Flt Lt Grice

951. SAC Michael Wiseman

952. John Mazotta

953. Charles Gibson

954. Bob Whitworth

955. Mick Sullivan |

A warm welcome to the Association to you all.

Sam Heaphy has been keeping an ear on the welfare front and he informs me of the death of Terry
Hoy’s wite Brenda, apparently whilst enjoying a holiday in Perth, Western Australia. Her funeral
takes place in Peterborough on 10" December. No further news to report at this time.

Since the last issue both John Belcher and myself have received updates on the “missing
members”, Andy Spinks, Don Hunter amongst them who have written giving new contact details.
Don is off to South Africa in the New Year, and yes I would like that story Andy!

There seems to be an awful lot of PVR requests going in from Flight Sergeants at the moment. Jim
Buchanan, Paddy Power, Scouse Leman and others are said to be leaving next year. Maybe they
know something we don’t. My own shift boss Tina Leckie is posted in January, to Andover. John
Bessell is just beginning to realise it won’t be long before people are after his job as OC BAMF
either. Gordon Black is firmly ensconced on shift now and enjoying the delights of Lyneham once
more and that other stalwart “Fitz” Fitzgerald is ducking and weaving as part of the “return Ian
Berry to Lyneham™ campaign!

[ hope you all have a peaceful New Year and look forward to seeing some of you at the
Celebrations in August.

Clive Bishop




